
Whole School
Attendance:

95.6%

Friday 28th June INSET DAY - school closed

Wednesday 3rd July
Sports Day - children to be dropped at Sutcliffe Park at

9am

Friday 5th July Yr 2 Sharing assembly 10.10am - Parents welcome

Monday 8th - Friday 12th July
Y6 Bike Ability week

Meet the teacher week - see dates above

Wednesday 10th July Reception 2024 intake parent meeting - 9.30am

Friday 12th July 
Reception Sharing assembly 10.10am - Parents welcome

PTA Summer BBQ 5pm-8pm

This week's attendance figures - Congratulations to Reception AND Year 4!

STM Weekly Round Up
Dear Parents and Carers,

This week  we emailed out the dates of our ‘Meet the teacher week’ (see below).
As the school year draws to an end and we look to September, I wanted to
emphasise the importance of meeting your child’s teacher.  It will allow you to
understand classroom expectations and speak with the new teacher ensuring any
concerns or questions are addressed promptly.  We ask that one parent attends
the meeting and if the date is not suitable please speak to the office to arrange
another time.  Our aim is for all parents to meet the new teacher so they can
break up for the summer having received all the information in preparation for
their child’s transition to the next year group.

w/e 28.06.24

Year Group                 Attendance
Reception                        96.5%
Year 1                              94.0%
Year 2                              92.4%
Year 3                              91.3%
Year 4                              99.6%
Year 5                              97.9%
Year 6                              97.2%

Up coming datesAnd finally...

Wednesday 3rd July - Sports Day 
A reminder that next week is our annual sports

day at Sutcliff park - weather permitting!
Children need to be dropped at the park for 9am

along with a drink and mid morning snack and
wearing their house colour t shirt and red PE

shorts.  If you wish to stay and spectate please
make sure you stay within the designated spaces

and please do let staff know if you are able to
lend a hand supporting the running of various

events - thank you!

PTA Raffle
There is still time to buy tickets for our PTA
raffle! Please go online via school money to

purchase these.  Prizes include beauty vouchers,
restaurant vouchers, Smyths toys,  Tenpin
bowling and much more.  Thank you for your

continued support and we look forward to seeing
you at the Summer BBQ on Friday 12th July.

 

Celebrating Achievement!
Congratulations to Jack and Kitty who were awarded

these fabulous trophies for playing brilliantly throughout
the season for their club, Beacons FC.  They are very

excited for next season and facing new teams!  Well done
to both of you.

 


